
 

 

 

Dear Papa, 

I hope you are well. I am writing to tell you all about an exciting 

competition that school are running and that I am hoping to win! 

Last week I saw a poster in school which said ‘Princess 

Competition’ and I knew right away that it was the competition 

for me. Can you imagine how excited I have been? You know how 

much I love to read stories and stories with princesses in are my 

absolute favourite.  A girl in my class called Natalie says she is 

going to win but I think I have a good chance too.I have decided I 

will read all my favourite princess stories again like Cinderalla, 

The Princess and the Pea and Snow White so I can remind 

myself what princesses are really like. Then I will ask Ma to help 

me make the best princess outfit EVER so I can be the best 

princess I can be. The outfit will probably be pink with a diamond 

tiara because that is what real princesses wear…. I think it is 

anyway. I need to get reading and find out! 

I will write to you soon to tell you how things went. Wish me luck! 

Love from, 

Grace xx 


